
Mrs. Mary Lou retersen 

Secretary, Iowa Ornithologists’! Union 

It was with a great deal of pleasure and satisfaction that I received 

your notification of my being elected to Honorary Life Membership in the 

Towa Ornithologists! Union at the last annual meeting. 

My membership in the Union has spanned almost a half century, and you 

will understand that my interest in birds and my affiliation with the state 

bird society have meant a great deal to me over the years. The Union has 

certainly exerted a certain amount of influence in our science and I am 

glad to have been a part of it. May the Iowa Ornithologists! Union continue 

for many more years of service. 

Thanking you and the Union for this honor and very special consideration, 

Yours sincerely,
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